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State of Indiana to Recognize Indiana Members of Federal Program 

WHO:	 Thomas V. Skinner, regional administrator of U.S. EPA’s Region 5 Office in Chicago 
Lori F. Kaplan, commissioner of the Indiana Department of Environmental Management 

WHAT: Recognition of Indiana National Environmental Performance Track members 

WHEN:	 September 27, 2002 
8:15 a.m. – 8:45 p.m. 

WHERE:	 Auditorium 
Indiana Government Center South 
402 West Washington Street 
Indianapolis, IN 

At the tenth Governor’s Conference on the Environment, the State of Indiana, in conjunction with 
U.S. EPA Region 5, will honor 11 Indiana facilities that have successfully applied and been accepted into the 
National Environmental Performance Track program. Thomas V. Skinner, regional administrator, and 
Lori F. Kaplan, IDEM commissioner, will recognize the Indiana facilities for their environmental efforts. 

The following facilities will be honored: 

BAE Systems Controls, Ft. Wayne

Digital Audio Disc Corporation, Terre Haute

Johnson and Johnson DePuy, Incorporated, Warsaw

Kerr-McGee Chemical LLC, Indianapolis

Madison Chemical Co., Incorporated, Madison

Madison Precision Products, Incorporated, Madison

Nishikawa Standard Company - New Haven Facility, Fort Wayne

Northern Indiana Fuel and Light, Auburn

Pfizer Incorporated Terre Haute, Terre Haute

Tetra Pak Materials, LP - Ft. Wayne, Ft. Wayne

Tetra Pak Processing Systems Americas Incorporated, Greenwood


More information about the National Environmental Performance Track program is available at 
http://www.IN.gov/idem/oppta/performancetrack/. 
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